
 
23 May 2025 
 

Re: Prospective VET students for 2026 
 

Dear Families 
 
After attending the Post School Pathways camp and through work done in Exploring Identities and Futures (EIF), 
your young person has indicated a desire to undertake a VET course in 2026. Information about the course they 
have expressed interest in has already been sent home for your appraisal. A brief overview of those courses is listed 
below. For further information, please click on the following link to access the VET Courses for School Students. 
 

As VET is an elective pathway, the College will cover up to $500 per student (course fee only).  The remaining VET 
fees will be charged to families.  Please note that prices are subject to change with funding allocation from the 
government. Prices below are exclusive of possible College rebate. 
 

Courses may run on a weekly basis or week blocks.  
 

Current courses on offer in Port Augusta 
 

Course  *Course Fee  Additional Costs Current Day/s 

Cert II in Automotive Servicing Technology $280 PPE $150 Week blocks 

Cert II in Construction Pathways $260 Textbook $100 + PPE $150 Friday 

Cert II in Electrotechnology $267 Textbook $170 + PPE $150 Week blocks 

Cert II in Engineering Pathways $275 PPE $300 Week blocks 

Cert II Retail Cosmetics $303 Kit $210 + shirt $40 Friday 

Cert II Salon Assistant $208 Kit $380 + shirt $40 Friday 
*approx. course fee 

 
Current courses on offer Blended (mix of online & face to face – Thursday & Friday 

• Cert III in Early Childhood Education & Care with 160 hours of work placement (approx. $400)  
 

Courses which have not yet been confirmed for our region (more likely Whyalla than Port Augusta) 

• Cert III in Individual Support Aging/Disability (approx. $1500) 

• Cert II Hospitality (approx. $200)  
 

If your young person has interest in the courses in Whyalla/Adelaide, it will be the family’s responsibility to 
provide transport.  
 

Please click here to complete a form by Wednesday 28 May, indicating area of interest and acknowledgement of 
transport if applicable. 
 

If you require further information or have any queries, please contact Mrs Susy Rogers on 8648 9700. 
 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 
Susy Rogers       Damian Smith 

VET Coordinator       Principal 
 

https://www.tafesa.edu.au/courses/vet-courses-for-schools
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=6o0y63EqsEuckLgPef0JYY2fj-yx2kNFjuGF628gvxhURTJCUzZHWkdOR1hDV1hNRUE1VzIxSzIxMS4u

